
 

 For Your Calendar; 

Fri 25 Sept Last day term 3 

Fri 25 Sept Crazy hair day/out of uniform 

  gold coin donation 

Mon 12 Oct First day term 4 (no staff  

  development day) 

Friday—Ice Block Day $1 each (Year 6 fundraiser) 

Friday—NO lunch orders Friday 25th Sept 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Always Try Your Best".  

21st September,  2020 

Friday (25th Sept) is out of uniform, crazy hair day. Please bring a gold coin 

donation for Year 6 fundraising. $1 ice block Friday will continue as well. 

On Wednesday, all students will be given an ice-block. These are kindly donated by 

Mrs Robertson, as a reward for all students for their efforts this term.  

Last week you may have been fortunate to receive some lovely fresh produce. This 

was from our planters at school. The students have been taking care of the crop 

and lucky families were drawn from a ballot to receive the produce. We will 

continue to do this as the vegetables grow. New seedlings will go in after the 

holidays.  

Work will commence on our covered walkways during the holidays, please ensure 

children stay out of the school grounds as tradesmen will be on site. 

Term 4 we will welcome three new families to our school. We welcome the 

Bowman family with Keegan in Kinder, the Manson family with Cheyanne in Year 2 

and Callum in Year 5, and the Wootton-Brydon family with Tate in Year 6. This 

brings our student numbers to 66 commencing term 4.  

We do thank all of our families for the respect shown around the school during the 

COVID times we are facing. It is difficult to not be able to have you on site, but 

these are DET guidelines and we are doing our best to keep everyone safe and 

comply with these guidelines.  It’s been wonderful to see you all adapt and take on 

the changes as we provide them.  Thanks to you all from the staff at Mulbring 

Public School.  

Also, MIss Lennard will be taking early leave from tomorrow onwards. Mr 

O’Connor will be Relieving Principal for the remainder of this week.  

Finally, we do hope you have a safe holiday, if you 

are travelling, drive safely. Remember there is no 

Staff Development Day at the commencement of 

term 4, so it’s back to school on Monday 12th 

October for all staff/students. 

Awards this week; 

Kinder—Oliver for trying hard to form the letters correctly 

and using consistent sizing. 

Year 1—Jack R for trying hard to form the letters correctly 

and using consistent sizing. 

Year 3—Mia I for applying herself to improve her knowledge 

of multiplication and division. 

Year 4—Excellent effort and achievement in Literacy and 

Numeracy 

Year 5—Shaun for displaying resilience, perseverance and 

producing quality work in all KLA’s 

Year 6—Sophia for showing great enthusiasm, leadership and 

maturity in all areas of school 
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It’s time to be enrolling kindergarten for 

2021.  

If you know of any child turning 5 before 

July 31, 2021 who is looking to enrol for 

next year, please have their family call the 

school office.  

Kindergarten transition information will be 

advised soon. 



HUNTER MOBILE PRESCHOOL 

 

Kelly (Clay’s mum) is seeking expressions of interest from 

parents who may be looking to sending their children 

(aged 3-5 years) to pre-school at Mulbring Hall if it 

started. 

We are trying to find out if there is enough interest to get 

this up and running in 2021. 

It would be run by Hunter Mobile Preschool, who 

previously operated this service in Mulbring. 

 

Possibly a Wednesday or a Friday at a cost of $35.00 

 

Please contact the school office (or Kelly) if interested. 

K/1 are learning this week about minor and major 

injuries and who can help. It  looks like they’ve 

done a great job. 


